
 

Action Required: Mandatory Fall 2025 Provider Training 

October 1, 2025 

 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) is offering a live provider training webinar series this 

fall. This training is new for Fall 2025 and introduces our new products: Neighborhood INTEGRITY for Duals 

(HMO D-SNP) and Neighborhood Dual CONNECT (HMO D-SNP). 

Important Information 

• Completion of this training is mandatory for contracted providers, even if your organization has 

already attested this year for our previous training. 

• An authorized representative from each provider organization must complete the training and formally 

attest to having done so. 

• By attesting, the representative agrees to review Neighborhood’s training and educate all providers in 

their organization who provide direct member care. 

• Only one authorized representative per provider organization is required to attest. 

• Please note: Neighborhood may request a list of practitioners who received the training, so your 

organization should retain documentation of attendees on file. 

  

Training Dates & Registration 

• October 15, 2025 

• November 13, 2025 

• December 16, 2025 

Click the date that best meets your schedule above to complete registration. 

The training will also be available online later this month, so you may complete it at your convenience, 
rather than attend a webinar. 

Please contact Provider Relations at providercomms@nhpri.org for any questions about this training requirement. 

 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/782d8030-25a8-4e7b-9da6-e79a9f36e3d4@55e096bc-a404-4b15-80cd-dc4cca6a5e64
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/f3b0205d-b2ee-4ba0-b2ca-4936d5ecb234@55e096bc-a404-4b15-80cd-dc4cca6a5e64
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/002a6221-5a36-47f8-8790-e7e28f73ca85@55e096bc-a404-4b15-80cd-dc4cca6a5e64
mailto:providercomms@nhpri.org

